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CULTS BIELDSIDE AND MILLTIMBER COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

290 North Deeside Road 
 Cults, Aberdeen 

 AB15 9SB 
 20 May 2012 

 

Ms Lucy Greene 
Enterprise, Planning and Infrastructure 
St Nicholas House, Broad Street 
Aberdeen 
AB10 1AR 
 

Dear Ms Greene, 

 
12 0491: Bieldside Lodge, Bieldside 
 

I am writing on behalf of Cults, Bieldside and Milltimber Community Council (CBMCC) to object 
to the proposal to construct an additional house at the above site. 

 

The position of the proposed house is too close to the railway line and would have a significant 
negative visual impact from the railway line. Allowing the construction of new residential 
accommodation so close to the railway line would set a precedent for further development along the 
edge of the railway line. This is a very popular amenity not just for local residents but also for the 
wider Aberdeen community. CBMCC is opposed to splitting of the curtilage of Bieldside Lodge. 
This location is a very special landscape that would be adversely impacted by 'cramming in' further 
development. 

 

CBMCC objected to earlier planning application 100444 and is in principle opposed to 
development within the outlook of Bieldside House which is of significant heritage. We see that the 
house and it's amenity should be protected and do not see the need to permit development of the 
type proposed. 

 

Due to the position of the proposed house and limited options for access, CBMCC also has 
concerns over the preservation of the gazebo and walls of Bieldside House which together with the 
House itself are Listed. 
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This development would also require the felling of 7 healthy trees with TPOs in place. These are 
categorised in the tree report by Astell Associates of 6th April 2012 as Category B, i.e. 'those in such 
a condition as to make a significant contribution'. Removal of these trees will be to the detriment of 
the character and appearance of the area. 

 

CBMCC requests that you take these points of objection into consideration when reviewing the 
above application. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Christine McKay, Planning Coordinator 

 

Copy to: Councillor Marie Boulton, Councillor Aileen Malone 














































